

Church Bank, Alcester, Warwickshire, B49 6NU Email: admin3066@welearn365.com

Tel: 01789 772384

Executive Headteacher: Adam Walsh

Head of School: Mary Gray

Wednesday, 27<sup>th</sup> April 2022

Dear Parents & Carers,

We have booked training with Outspoken! Training, through Warwickshire County Council, to deliver Bikeability, the government's national cycle training programme which will support our Class 4 children to be confident and safe cyclists.

The course will take place over four days, during school hours, starting on Monday, 16<sup>th</sup> May and finishing on Thursday, 19<sup>th</sup> May.

Attached you will find the details of what your child will need, including a roadworthy cycle, a helmet, clothing suitable for the activity and all weathers, and a completed consent form.

We do not want any child to miss this opportunity and so should your child need the use of a bike, please do let us know. The trainer does not provide cycles and so if any family is able to offer a spare cycle for the duration should there be a need, that would be most welcome.

Please refer to the paperwork form Outspoken for further details before completing and returning the consent form to school by Tuesday, 3<sup>rd</sup> May. Children will need to bring their bicycles to school with them on the morning of Monday, 16<sup>th</sup> May and will be able to leave them here until Thursday, 19<sup>th</sup>; we will keep them secure in the school hall overnight.

If you have any questions or if you are able to offer the loan of a bicycle, please contact the school office.

Best wishes,

Mary Gray

Head of School









